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STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM,G overnor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505  Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102-3298 

California Energy Commission 

GAS (Corp ID 121) 

Status of Business Letter 1E/2G 

As of February 28, 2022. 

Subject: Request for California Public Utilities Commission approval of the BUILD Program 

Guidelines, First Edition, pursuant to CPUC Resolution E-5116. 

Division Assigned:     Energy 

Date Filed:     02-16-2022 

Date to Calendar:     02-28-2022 

Authorizing Documents:   D2003027, E-5116 

Authorizing Documents:     

Disposition: Approved 

Effective Date: 02-28-2022 

 

Resolution Required:     No 

Resolution Number:      

Commission Meeting Date:     None 

CPUC Contact Information:   
edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov 

BL Certificate Contact Information: 
Nicole Dani 916-212-0164 nicole.dani@energy.ca.gov  

 



STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM,Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505  Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102-3298 

To:  Third Party Administrator Filing Business Letter 

From:  Energy Division PAL Coordinator 

Subject:  Your Business Letter Filing 

The Energy Division of the California Public Utilities Commission has processed your 

recent Business Letter (BL) filing and is returning an BL status certificate for your records. 

The BL status certificate indicates: 

       Business Letter Number 

       Name of Filer 

       CPUC Corporate ID number of Filer 

       Subject of Filing 

       Date Filed 

       Disposition of Filing (Accepted, Rejected, Withdrawn, etc.) 

       Effective Date of Filing 

       Other Miscellaneous Information (e.g., Resolution, if applicable, etc.) 

The Energy Division has made no changes to your copy of the Business Letter Filing; 

please review your Business Letter Filing with the information contained in the BL status 

certificate and update your Business Letter and tariff records accordingly. 

All inquiries to the California Public Utilities Commission on the status of your Business 

Letter Filing will be answered by Energy Division staff based on the information 

contained in the Energy Division's PAL database from which the BL status certificate is 

generated. If you have any questions on this matter, please contact the: 

  

       Energy Division's Tariff Unit by e-mail to 

       edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov 

  


